
From: Randy Lowell <RLowell@Willoughbyhoefer.com>
To: Glaccum, DavidDavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov
CC: Taylor, RicheleRicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/15/2016 9:07:11 AM
Subject: RE: WIPP Semi-Annual Notification Letter

David:
 
Thanks. We’ll take a look and I’ll get back to you in short order.
 
Randy
 
Randolph R. Lowell
 
Willoughby & Hoefer, P.A.
 
From: Glaccum, David [mailto:DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2016 3:49 PM
 
To: Randy Lowell <RLowell@Willoughbyhoefer.com>
 
Cc: Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>
 
Subject: WIPP Semi-Annual Notification Letter
 
Randy,
 
I hope you are well.
 
I wanted to make sure you have a copy of the attached notification we (and all states) received from WIPP.  Richele, 
copied to this email, will be point person on the MOX litigation, but I wanted to make sure we got this to you as soon 
as possible. 
 
I have shown to the Governor and she wanted to know how it may factor into the litigation as it moves forward.  I 
know we are currently waiting on the court to make decisions on the respective motions, but I see WIPP’s delayed 
acceptance of waste as a possible benefit to our claims.  If we could all talk sometime next week so that we can provide 
the Governor with an update on where things stand, and a timeline of how we have gotten here and where we plan to 
go, I would greatly appreciate it.
 
Have a nice weekend.
 
DMG
 
DAVID M. GLACCUM
Deputy Chief of Staff, Budget and Policy
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
(803) 429-6769
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